
 

 

Dear usmnews.net 
 

Dear usmnews.net, 

Faculty have been discretely discussing your recent articles about increased fees and broken 
universities.  Southern Miss [administrators] will continue to spend money like a drunken sailor 
who is on his first shore leave in months.  [They are] spending money, seemingly without 
thought, for sports teams and facilities that few care about [or use]; buildings [paid for with 
borrowed money, and increased fees] for a declining student population; an increasingly inbred 
faculty; a president who apparently never published a single scholarly paper; and the list goes 
on.  Few have any doubt that Southern Miss is badly broken. 
 
Name withheld 


